

Ref: 0000318238

Mr D Williams 60 Grantchester Meadows CAMBRIDGE CB3 9JL

07 August 2014

Box 126 Addenbrooke's Hospital Hills Road Cambridge CB2 0QQ

T: 01223 217757 E: act@addenbrookes.nhs.uk W: act4addenbrookes.org.uk

Dear Mr Williams

Thank you for your donation of £300.00 in memory of Andrew Brown in support of the oncology department here at Addenbrooke's and the Rosie hospitals. Please pass on our sincere thanks to everyone from your cricket club who contributed.

We believe that every patient deserves the best possible care. That's why we are grateful for the huge kindness of people like you, which helps the hospitals offer a level of care beyond that which the NHS alone can provide.

With the help of our supporters Addenbrooke's Charitable Trust (ACT) has been able to fund a broad range of projects and services across the hospitals. Recent examples include two intensive care ultrasound systems, a haemodialysis monitor to help deliver improved dialysis treatment and the refurbishment of a courtyard garden for stroke patients, to name but a few.

If you have any questions about our work, I'd love to hear from you. Please do not hesitate to call me on my direct dial 01223 217331 or email me on alice.macek@addenbrookes.nhs.uk.

It is only with the support of people like you that we are able to continue to fund the many projects that improve patient care throughout Addenbrooke's and the Rosie. Thank you again.

With warmest regards,

Alice Macek

Supporter Development Manager

Blicellae 2

